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ABSTRACT: 
 
The semi-arid regions of India have evolved haphazardly without any 
systematic water resource management strategy. As the uncertainties of 
climate change begin to have real impacts and as the population of 
India continues to grow, an Earth System approach will be needed to 
combine observational information, human actions, and predictive 
abilities to explore sustainable use of resources. The implementation 
of urban rainwater harvesting is now a reality in many urban centers 
and a necessity for almost all rural and urban population centers. 
Educational strategies are easily designed and implemented in urban 
centers even though interactions with the peri-urban interfaces and 
associated migrations are combined with monetary and traditional 
constraints to make widespread usage more difficult. Rural watershed 
management remains much more of a challenge although successes are 
achieved by perseverance of individuals and NGOs. An example is 
presented from the semi-arid Northwest Karnataka region which has 
rainfall variability that is essentially uncorrelated with the All 
India Monsoon Rainfall. Agrohortiforestry or Tree-based farming has 
been implemented in a cluster of 22 villages in Kalghatgi taluk of 
Dharwad district by the BAIF-Institute for Rural Development, Karnataka 
(BIRDK). The farm and percolation pond and check-dam based watershed 
management technique is combined with the agrohortifortestry to achieve 
holistic, sustainable farming practices and rural non-farm sector 
interactions. Is it possible to provide physical climate information to 
these centers to better manage farm ponds and optimize agricultural 
yields and storage for non-rainy seasons? Are regional downscaling 
techniques and weather generators of any value for a system that is 
implemented without consideration for any historic climate information? 
Can monitoring observational networks be established to learn about 
human interactions with land use change?  Can developed countries use 
these techniques for Green Development Projects to satisfy their 
obligations under international treaties for carbon capture and 
sequestration? The talk will discuss some of the issues and explore 
educational aspects of this successful implementation which has moved 
nearly 2500 families from below the poverty line to above the poverty 
line and empowered women to accomplish the betterment of  family units 
and children's education. A new cluster of 16 villages has just been 
selected for a similar implementation.  


